
The Pop Tab Collection program is an
environmentally smart, community
friendly program which focuses on
separating the pull tab from
aluminum beverage cans. The pop
tabs are recycled and proceeds go
directly to families in need who are
staying at the Ronald McDonald
House.

1.) Pull the tab off any aluminum
can. a. (Pet food and soup cans are
not made from aluminum & can
create issues in the recycling
process.) 
 b. To help identify non-aluminum
tabs, run a magnet through the pop
tabs. Any that stick are not
aluminum.

2.) Collect the tabs. 

3) Drop the tabs off in the front
office at Glades Middle School or to
Mrs. Lyons in room 405.

The Global Scholars Class is
Collecting Pop Tabs for the 21-22

School Year!


